
 
 

FOOD RECALL 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls for Australian food recall information 
 

  
     

 

Papa Jax Shepherds Pie Mashed Potato 500g 
All Use By dates up to and including 26 November 2024 

 

 
The Food Trade is conducting a recall of the above product. The product has been 
sold at Drakes, Tony & Marks, Adelaide Fresh, X Convenience, and Frankie The 
Grocer stores in SA. In WA, it has been available at IGA stores and Farmer Jacks. 
The product was also sold at Foodland stores in both SA and WA. 
 
Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (milk).  
 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance may 
have a reaction if the product is consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers who have a milk allergy or intolerance should not consume 
this product. Consumers should return the products to the place of purchase for a full 
refund. Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice. 
 
For further information please contact: 
 

The Food Trade 
0410890004 

www.papajax.com.au 
 

 


